
TIMBER
There is ample timber on the properties for 

fuel, camp buildings and construction work.

The properties above mentioned have been 
purchased for 500,000 shares of fully paid 
stock in this Company, leaving 700,000 in the 
treasury for development purposes.

The Vendors bear all the preliminary ex­
penses of incorporation and organization of 
the Company, so that the full amount of 
treasury stock is available for development 
work on the properties, Government fees and 
any of the other objects for which the Com­
pany is incorporated.

In addition to operating the Company’s 
properties it is the Company’s intention to 
send out, as soon as possible, two expert 
prospectors in the interests of the Company to 
prospect in the new fields and in this way 
add to the Company’s assets.

The Company are offering 200,000 shares 
of stock for sale for development and other 
purposes of the Company at the par value of 
twenty-five cents per share, fully paid and 
non-assessible. The Company reserve» the 
right to withdraw any portiofl of such offer­
ing from sale at any time.

Send all applications to the Secretary of 
.the Company at Hamilton, Ont. „

Make all cheques payable to the Company.

Dated April Twentieth, 1909.


